
 

 

 

  

 

March 2022 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The vital role that Keiser University plays in our community exceeds even the excellent 
results regularly achieved through its primary mission as a nonprofit university 
committed to providing a quality education for its students. Keiser University embraces 
its responsibility as corporate citizen, generously contributing support to address the 
essential needs of our community. 
 
For more than 45 years, the Visiting Nurse Association of Florida has served this area as 
well as nearly 20 other counties. We employ more than 1,000 people and have served 
tens of thousands of patients. Interestingly, Keiser University has left a similarly expansive 
legacy of impact in education over almost the same span of time.  
 
Keiser University offers a College of Nursing, which has helped prepare some of the 
nurses that we employ today. We find graduates of Keiser University to be excellent 
professionals in their field.      
 
The Visiting Nurse Foundation is thankful for the support Keiser University has dedicated 
to our efforts providing free lifesaving exams and treatments to local people in need. Its 
community partnership is integral to our success in serving the indigent, uninsured and 
underinsured. Further, its creative approach to collaboration speaks to the character of 
its leadership and the community-mindedness of the organization.  
 
Keiser University is a valuable entity in our community and we look forward to more 
opportunities to work together in the future.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jennifer Crow  
CEO  
 

 


